
Email sent Saturday 20 June 2020 

 

Dear pastors and chairpeople 

 

Victorian Premier Mr Daniel Andrews released a statement today announcing a 

change to the previously flagged easing of restrictions for worship. The maximum 

number of attendees at a church service will remain at 20 until at least 12 July. 

 

Please adjust your plans accordingly and flag with your members. 

 

Extract from press release issued today Saturday 20 June 2020 
 

….That’s why we also need to delay an increase to gathering limits in businesses and 
community facilities. 

That means restaurants, pubs, auction halls, community halls, libraries, museums and 
places of worship – will all stay at a maximum of 20 people in any one space until 12 
July… 

For full statement click the link below 

https://www.premier.vic.gov.au/statement-from-the-premier-45/ 

yours in Christ 
 

Kate Burke on behalf of Bishop Lester Priebbenow 
 
Kate Burke| Executive Assistant  |  Lutheran Church of Australia – Victorian District  

755 Station St Box Hill VIC 3128  |  P: 03 9236 1200  |  F: 03 9236 1222  |  kate.burke@lca.org.au 
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